Info

From: Jones, Paul <pdj055@mail.usask.ca>

Sent: September-05-18 8:41 PM

To: Info

Subject: RE: NIRB 18YNO042: Suspension of Assessment Activities for University of Saskatchewan’s “Potential

Impacts of New Perfluorinated Compounds on Arctic Char” Project Proposal

We are in the process of acquiring the requested information. At present our response time is extended based on our
ability to obtain suitable translations of our project summary. We have requested a cheque requisition from our
University to provide funds for a local (Nunavut) translator to provide these translations but this process takes time. We
request an extension of the time required to provide additional documentation based on this operational delay.

Kind Regards
Paul Jones

From: Info <info@nirb.ca>

Sent: September 5, 2018 4:47 PM

To: Jones, Paul <pdjO55@mail.usask.ca>

Cc: min@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; mark.d'aguiar@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; aglukark@nunavut.ca; Ryan Barry <rbarry@nirb.ca>

Subject: NIRB 18YN042: Suspension of Assessment Activities for University of Saskatchewan’s “Potential Impacts of New
Perfluorinated Compounds on Arctic Char” Project Proposal

Dear Dr. Paul Jones;

Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) for University of
Saskatchewan’s “Potential Impacts of New Perfluorinated Compounds on Arctic Char” project proposal (NIRB: 18YN042;
NPC: 148914).

Should you have any questions regarding the suspension of this assessment or require clarification regarding how
to address the outstanding information requirements for this file, please contact Kofi Boa-Antwi directly at (867)
983-4616 or kboaantwi@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Andrea Omilgoitok
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, XOB 0CO
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca



